
From: “Phillips, Scott” <Scott.Phillipslllinois.gov>
To: MCCAMBM@ipcb.state.il.us
Date: 11/12/2008 1:47:42PM
Subject: RE: R09-3 RCRA Update

Mike,
The Agency reviewed the Board’s R09-3 RCRA update and has no public E CE vDcomments on the proposal. CLERK’S OFFICE

Scott

NOV 122008
Scott Phillips
Division of Legal Counsel STATE OF ILUNOIS
Illinois Environmental Protection Agency Pollution Control Board
1021 North Grand Avenue East
P.O. Box 19276
Springfield, Illinois 62794-9276
217-782-5544 (office)
217-782-9807 (fax)

Original Message
From: Mike McCambridge [mailto:mccambridge@ipcb.state.il.us}
Sent: Wednesday, November 12, 2008 1:39 PM
To: Phillips, Scott
Subject: R09-3 RCRA Update

The public comment period ended on Monday, November 10. Does the Agency
intend public comments on the proposal? Please advise for the record.

This is on the agenda for the Board meeting of November 20, to allow
timely filing before the January 2, 2009 due date.

Michael J. McCambridge
Attorney
Illinois Pollution Control Board
312-814-6924

CC: Doug.Clay©lllinois.gov; Mike.Davisonlllinois.gov; Stephanie.Flowers©lllinois.gov


